respectme works with all adults involved in the lives of children and young people to
give them practical skills and the confidence to respond to disclosures, concerns and
incidents of bullying behaviour.

In the coming weeks, children and young people may spend more time than usual online at
home. For most, the internet will remain a fun and helpful tool to stay connected, however
increased time online also comes with risks, and in times of uncertainty incidences of
prejudice-based bullying and hate crime can rise. Here are our five top tips to help keep
your child safe when it comes to online bullying:

NSPCC Net Aware

Our video
'‘Bullying: What are
my options?’ gives

o e young people ideas
Childline Scotland 0800 1111 to help them cope.

Link fo External Supporf

1.Childline Scotland provides advice to children on how to cope and deal with bullying.

2.Internet Matters gives practical tips and advice on internet settings and parental controls.

3.NSPCC Net Aware provides reviews and guidance on the most popular social networks, apps
and games that children use.

4.NSPCC Scotland provides bullying and online bullying advice for parents and carers.

5.Parentline provides advice to parents and carers on how to deal with bullying.

For more information, visif the ‘Cuidance for Adulfs’ sectfion of The
respecfme websife.


https://www.childline.org.uk/
https://www.internetmatters.org/parental-controls/
https://www.net-aware.org.uk/
http://ow.ly/2QAb50yxDTK
https://www.children1st.org.uk/help-for-families/parentline-scotland/
https://www.childline.org.uk/
https://www.net-aware.org.uk/
https://youtu.be/KSbV1W-nmqo
https://respectme.org.uk/adults/

